April 18, 1978

New Mexico Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: John W. Runyan
Gentlemen:
The undersigned, as owner or Tessee of the Tand, hereby confirms

that the condition of the cellar on D. W. St. Clair #1 Graham Well,
N-9-15-36 1is satisfactory.

Very truly yours,

J. L. Kidd, Jr.
Lovington, New Mexico



